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The only place where success comes before work is in the dictionary.   ~ Vidal Sassoon and Donald Kendall  

Happy Nurses Week! 
During National Nurses Week 2013, we recognize nurses for their contributions to the health care system, 
both in the role they play as expert clinicians in diverse care settings and as leaders who can dramatically 
influence the quality of care and overall performance of the system into the future. The nursing profession 
plays an essential role in improving patient outcomes, increasing access, coordinating care, and reducing 
health care costs. Congratulations to WRH Nursing Excellence Award winners:  Shelley Farrand, CCC, 
Frontline Nurse Award; Mary Sauve, Paediatric Metabolic Clinic, Nurse Leader Award; Deborah Archibald,  
and Ruth Wilson, Paediatrics, Compassionate Nurse Awards; Sukhwinder Saini, CCC, Novice Nurse 
Award and Medicine Program Redesign , Nursing Team Award.  Congratulations are also extended to new 
Daisy Award Winners:  Ena Montelone, Paediatrics and Deb Ruston, CCC. 

Occupational Health and Safety Week 
May 5th through 11th is  North American Occupational Safety and Health (NAOSH) Week. NAOSH is a 
partnership between three countries - Canada, Mexico and the U.S. and is a  tripartite partnership between 
business, labour and governments. It involves the assistance and cooperation on many levels - from 
interpersonal relationships in the workplace to international exchange. 

Congratulate Sharon Pillon on her Retirement 
Join us on May 23 from4-7 p.m. at St. Angela’s Hall (750 Erie St. E.) to congratulate Sharon Pillon on her 
retirement as Vice President, Continuing Care. Tickets are $20 each (cash bar & light hors d’oeuvres) and 
can be purchased from Diana Roberts x75441 at the Tayfour Campus and from the Foundation office at 
the Met campus x52449. Proceeds will support the Cornerstone of Caring campaign.  

Tickets Now on Sale for FINAL Wine Event 
Tickets are now available for purchase for the FINAL All Canadian Wine Championships being held on 
Thursday, June 13, 2013 from 7-10 p.m. at the Ciociaro Club. Enjoy an evening of wine tasting, artisanal 
cheeses, music and friends in support of Paediatric Radiology. Tickets are $30 each, or four+ for $25 and 
are available by contacting 519-985-2656, or Danielle_ramsten@wrh.on.ca 

 
 

Did you know? 
This week the World Health Organization recognized Global  Hand Hygiene Day! 

WRH staff—employees, volunteers and physicians are reminded that it is everyone’s responsibility to 
sanitize their hands upon entering the facility every day! 
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